

Imagery

This year's MDEM funding from NOAA through MSU has not come through yet. MSU expects it to still come through, however it will not be intine to fly this leaf-off. If the funding does come through, we plan to fly South MS this next leaf-off (winter of 25-26). *If this year's funding gets cut then all planed work will be moved to next year's grant proposal.*

For more information, contact Stephen Champlin schamplin@mdeq.ms.gov